Notice of Change/Withdrawal
DEPARTMENT OF LEGAL AFFAIRS
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

2-37.010

Attorney Services

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Department of Legal Affairs hereby gives notice of a public hearing on rule 2A-37.010, to be held on Friday, September 4, 2020, 11:00 a.m., via video conference. Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone at: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/882116677.

You may join the meeting via telephone by calling the Toll-Free Dial in Number: (888)585-9008

Passcode: 382-541-998#.

You may also join from a video-conferencing room or system:

Dial in or type: 67.217.95.2 or inroomlink.goto.com

Meeting ID: 882 116 677

Or dial directly: 882116677@67.217.95.2 or 67.217.95.2##882116677

The proposed rule was published in Vol. 46, No. 131, of the July 7, 2020, issue of the Florida Administrative Register (FAR).

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Edward A. Tellechea, Chief Assistant Attorney General, PL-01, The Capitol, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050; or by email at Ed.Tellechea@myfloridalegal.com
Any person requiring a special accommodation at this hearing because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the Department at the email address above at least five calendar days prior to the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Dual Party Relay System which can be reached at 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) and 1(800)955-8771 (TDD).
